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Comments: Development of state park or otherwise improving recreational offers in the Sweetwater region would

be a welcome change both for the region and the state as a whole. There is a shortage of reservable campsites

in the state, and people are willing to drive hours to find a place to camp. Having reservable campsites is a

magnet for dollars coming into the region. Local government would generate dearly needed revenue from sales

tax at local retailers, especially supermarkets. As a local resident, I welcome additional revenue to help offset the

cost of services to our community.

 

Please don't fall for the same story that every NIMBY shares. "We need more of this type of development, just

not here. Not in my backyard." Many of those same NIMBYs will gain financially if increased exposure leads to

increase property values. Don't let a few anti-change voices eliminate gains for the greater good.


